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To the Board-

I am not in favor of oil and gas drilling. However, to the extent we are allowing, or are going to allow it, it is imperative that we hold
companies accountable to the full standards and regulations to date. This requires a contemporary look at any permits.

Please keep this forefront in your mind as you contemplate agenda ltem #47.
Thank you.
LeeAnne Christensen
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